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ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS



From: CLEARPOINT Governing Board
To: Consultations
Subject: CONSULTATION - By-law 1 and 1E (2025)
Date: March 28, 2025 3:19:50 PM

Hello,

On behalf of the Clearpoint Elementary GB, we do not have any input with regards to the
Executive Commitee meetings.

Thank you,
Dominique Bensadoun
Clearpoint GB Chair
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From: SHERBROOKE_SENIOR Governing Board
To: Andréanne Bertrand
Subject: Re: CONSULTATION - By-law 1 and 1E (2025) / Règlement 1 et 1E (2025)
Date: March 24, 2025 9:39:08 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hello Mme. Bertrand,

On behalf of the governing board at Sherbrooke Academy Senior, we have reviewed the dates
of the council of commissioners meetings and we did not see any conflicts or dates that needed
to be changed.

Should you have any further questions, please reach out to me at 

sherbrooke_senior_gb@lbpearson.ca

Thank you,
Amanda Bruno
Chair person GB Sherbrooke Academy Senior

On Thu, Feb 20, 2025 at 3:42 PM Andréanne Bertrand <abertrand06@lbpsb.qc.ca> wrote:

Good afternoon,

 

Each year, according to section 392 of the Education Act, the Lester B. Pearson School Board
has the obligation to consult on the drafts of the By-law 1 and 1E.

 

Following the adoption of Resolution E-2025-02-#04 at the Executive Committee Meeting
on February 17, 2025, please find attached the draft of By-law 1 (2025) – A by-law to fix the
Day, Time and Place of the regular meetings of the Council of Commissioners and the draft
of By-law 1E (2025) – A by-law to fix the Day, Time, and Place of the regular meetings of the
Executive Committee.

 

Should you wish to provide input on the drafts, please send your comments in writing to
consultations@lbpsb.qc.ca no later than Monday, April 7, 2025.

 

Do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions.
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mailto:sherbrooke_senior_gb@lbpearson.ca
mailto:abertrand06@lbpsb.qc.ca
mailto:consultations@lbpsb.qc.ca

Andréanne Bertrand
Responsable des plaintes - Assistante Admiristrative - Services urdiques

‘Complaints Officer - Adminitratve Assistant - Legal Services
5144223000 #30310

‘Commission scolair Lester-B.-Pearson
Lester B, Pearson School Board

1925, av Brookdsle Donval OC
wwwlbpsbacca





From: ST_JOHN_FISHER_JUNIOR Governing Board
To: Consultations
Subject: Consultation Response
Date: April 9, 2025 2:54:56 PM

Happy Wednesday

I am sending this email in response to Consultations of By law 1 & 1E (2025) as well as
the Governing Board Composition 2025-2026.

The SJF Jr Governing Board met last week and discussed both consultations.  We have no
further comment on both of the consultations and thank you once again for allowing us the
opportunity to consult.

Thanks so much,

Nadia 

-- 
-- 
Nadia Lawand
St John Fisher Jr, Governing Board Chair
st_john_fisher_jr_gb@lbpearson.ca
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From: ST_PATRICK Governing Board
To: Consultations
Subject: CONSULTATION - By-law 1 and 1E (2025) / Règlement 1 et 1E (2025)
Date: March 13, 2025 9:03:35 PM

Bonjour Mme Bertrand.
After discussion at our February 27th 2025 GB meeting, the Governing Board of St Patrick
Elementary wishes to offer no recommendation to draft by-laws 1 and 1E (2025).
Thank you,

Doug Bentley 

Chair, LBPSB Parents' Committee

PC Parent Representative, St Patrick Elementary

Chair, St Patrick Elementary Governing Board

Macdonald High Governing Board

Vice President, EPCA Quebec

mailto:st_patrick_gb@lbpearson.ca
mailto:consultations@lbpsb.qc.ca


From: WILDER_PENFIELD Governing Board
To: Consultations
Cc: Michael Rabinovitch
Subject: Re: CONSULTATION - By-law 1 and 1E (2025) / Règlement 1 et 1E (2025)
Date: March 28, 2025 8:02:08 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Hello, 

On behalf of the Governing Board of Wilder Penfield Elementary School, we would like to
inform you that we have no feedback regarding the consultation on By-law 1 and 1E (2025)
concerning the day, time, and place of Council of Commissioners and Executive Committee
meetings for the 2025-2026 academic year.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input.  

Sincerely,

Donna Cheung
Governing Board Chair
Wilder Penfield Elementary School

On Thu, Feb 20, 2025 at 3:42 PM Andréanne Bertrand <abertrand06@lbpsb.qc.ca> wrote:

Good afternoon,

 

Each year, according to section 392 of the Education Act, the Lester B. Pearson School Board
has the obligation to consult on the drafts of the By-law 1 and 1E.

 

Following the adoption of Resolution E-2025-02-#04 at the Executive Committee Meeting
on February 17, 2025, please find attached the draft of By-law 1 (2025) – A by-law to fix the
Day, Time and Place of the regular meetings of the Council of Commissioners and the draft
of By-law 1E (2025) – A by-law to fix the Day, Time, and Place of the regular meetings of the
Executive Committee.

 

Should you wish to provide input on the drafts, please send your comments in writing to
consultations@lbpsb.qc.ca no later than Monday, April 7, 2025.

 

Do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions.
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SECONDARY SCHOOLS



From: JOHN_RENNIE Governing Board
To: Consultations
Cc: Dion Joseph
Subject: Re: CONSULTATION - By-law 1 and 1E (2025) / Règlement 1 et 1E (2025)
Date: March 26, 2025 6:59:44 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hello,

Thank you for launching the consultation on By-law 1 and 1E (2025) regarding the day, time,
and place of Council of Commissioners and Executive Committee Meetings for 2025-2026. 
The John Rennie High School Governing Board has discussed the proposed dates and they
were met with approval.

Best regards,

Dov Bensimon
John Rennie High School Governing Board - Chair

On Thu, Feb 20, 2025 at 3:42 PM Andréanne Bertrand <abertrand06@lbpsb.qc.ca> wrote:

Good afternoon,

 

Each year, according to section 392 of the Education Act, the Lester B. Pearson School Board
has the obligation to consult on the drafts of the By-law 1 and 1E.

 

Following the adoption of Resolution E-2025-02-#04 at the Executive Committee Meeting
on February 17, 2025, please find attached the draft of By-law 1 (2025) – A by-law to fix the
Day, Time and Place of the regular meetings of the Council of Commissioners and the draft
of By-law 1E (2025) – A by-law to fix the Day, Time, and Place of the regular meetings of the
Executive Committee.

 

Should you wish to provide input on the drafts, please send your comments in writing to
consultations@lbpsb.qc.ca no later than Monday, April 7, 2025.

 

Do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions.

 

Best regards,
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From: ST_THOMAS Governing Board
To: Consultations
Subject: St Thomas HS response to By-law 1 and 1E (2025)
Date: March 29, 2025 7:52:14 AM

Hello,

St Thomas HS is in agreement with the meeting dates and times and does not foresee any
issues.

Thank you,
Celena Scheede-Bergdahl
St Thomas HS Chair

-- 
St Thomas High School,
Governing Board

mailto:st_thomas_gb@lbpearson.ca
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COMMITTEES



From: Parents" Committee Chair
To: Consultations
Subject: CONSULTATION - By-law 1 and 1E (2025) / Règlement 1 et 1E (2025)
Date: March 13, 2025 9:06:15 PM

Bonjour Mme Bertrand.
After discussion at our February 20th 2025 PC meeting, the Lester B Pearson School
Board Parents' Committee wishes to offer no recommendation to draft by-laws 1 and 1E
(2025).
Thank you,

Doug Bentley
Chair, LBPSB Parents' Committee
PC Parent Rep, St Patrick Elementary
Chair, St Patrick Elementary Governing Board
Macdonald High Governing Board
Vice President, EPCA Quebec
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